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Your contracts after Brexit – About the

validity of choice of forum and choice of law

clauses

Brexit has a huge impact on the relationship with UK companies. In this

newsletter we focus on one particular aspect thereof, notably the applicable

law and the applicable forum in case of disputes. Previously, this was

regulated at European level. Today there is a great deal of uncertainty in this

regard.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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